
…To Enjoy a Day



Keeping Upwith R-UTN
Chris and Amy Spiros welcomed twin grandsons to their family. Miles
and Benjamin joined their family on December 1, 2023.
Glenda and JerryMcNerney also are the proud grandparents of twins
born inMarch. Congratulations andMazel to all!

Linda Trott Dickman’s poem Goldfish will be published in one of
Lee Bennett Hopkins' anthologies, Bless Our Pets published by

Eerdmans Press (https://www.eerdmans.com/).
This title will be released in April 2024!

The RUTNwas pleased to support UTN President StaceyWeisberg and her
daughter, Brooke, as they ran a half- marathon to support Team for Kids.
This not-for-profit funds inner city kids with running gear and training to

get them out and exercising!

In Memoriam (Please see our website for full details)
The RUTN mourns the loss of Robert Jacobs (ENMS counselor)
and Gretchen Manzo (HS science)

https://www.eerdmans.com/




What’s NewWith You??
Please send any photos, short blurbs, or anything you’d like to

share to denise.lardi@gmail.com

Coming Up…
*Budget and Board Elections
*UTN Retirement Party June 11
*Napper Tandy’s Summer Happy Hour TBA

**Pleasemake it a habit to check out our website

retiredteachersofnorthport.org for up-to-date information on all our

goings-on!**
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